
Association of Caribbean States mourns the passing of Sheldon Mc Donald

 

The Secretariat would like to join in mourning the untimely loss of Mr. Sheldon Mc Donald who
during his time at the ACS, and beyond, served the Caribbean Region devotedly. He left an indelible
legacy on this organization, committed to raising the level of corporation among our countries.

Condolences are hereby extended to his sons and relatives at this time of grief, and the people and
Government of Jamaica for the loss of a valuable citizen of the Region.


